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VIRTUAL COMMUNITY 
OUTREACH MEETING 

 

 
 

1957 PRUNERIDGE AVENUE 
NEW SINGLE-FAMILY DEVELOPMENT  

 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 30, 2023 FROM 6:00-7:00 PM 

 
SCS Development Company invites you to the second community meeting regarding the 

proposed development located at 1957 Pruneridge Avenue. The proposed development entails 22 
new detached two-story homes. 

 
City of Santa Clara Staff will be in attendance.  

 
Where: Via Zoom Meeting  

Webinar link: https://santaclaraca.zoom.us/j/81914878222 
Webinar call-in: +16694449171, ID# 81914878222 

When: Wednesday, August 30th from 6:00-7:00 PM 
Project Contact: Cory Kusich, Executive at SCS Development Company 

ckusich@scsdevelopment.com or (408) 985-6022 
City Contact: Debby Fernandez, Associate Planner 

dfernandez@santaclaraca.gov or (408) 615-2457 
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